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It was so lovely to see the teachers and the students back onsite - Finally!

The smiles that appeared when the students saw their friends was priceless, and it was even more
special hearing from teachers, that their class had missed them and were glad to be back in the
classroom. | can only imagine what you were all thinking when you said your goodbyes for the
day... did that coffee taste amazing!

Be assured that we are doing everything to make sure your children are back to learning in a safe
environment. They may come home smelling rosy because they’ve washed their hands several
times and hand sanitised during the day!

Thank you for your ongoing support towards the staff here at Thomas Hassall. We very much
appreciate all that you do.

Therefore encourage one another and build one another up, just as you are doing. 1
Thessalonians 5:11

Blessings

Mrs Kylie Singles
Director of Operations & Wellbeing - Junior School
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